
 
 
Impacted by the recent severe 
weather events? 
 
If you have been affected by Cyclone Gabrielle or have any other insurance 
matters as a result of recent weather events, please do not hesitate to contact 
your Advisor or Aon New Zealand. 
 

Over the past few days Cyclone Gabrielle has severely impacted cities and towns across New 
Zealand. High winds and flooding could continue in the days ahead, and States of Emergency may 
remain in place in affected areas. 
 
We understand that this weather may have severely affected you and your family, and we want to 
reassure you that we are here to support you. Aon and your insurer have teams on hand to assist 
you with your claim should you need to make one. You can find contact details as well as important 
claims information here.  
 
For those in need of urgent emergency repair or accommodation, as well as those who are 
vulnerable or experiencing significant hardship, claims can be lodged by calling us. We are 
receiving a large volume of calls however we will respond to you as soon as we can. If calling 
afterhours, please select to be transferred to your relevant insurer. 
 
Alternatively, claims can be submitted by email with a completed claim form and supporting 
documentation. 
 
On behalf of Aon New Zealand, our thoughts are with you during this challenging time.  
 
 
 
 


